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10 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parents, carers and friends, 
 

Messy Church is back! 
 

Messy Church is an opportunity to meet and share biblical stories, participate in craft activities, eat, sing 
and pray. For us at Horsley we see this as a great opportunity to bring the community together. 
 
Our next session is on Monday 17th October in the Church, at 3.30pm until 5pm, and all are welcome. 
An adult must accompany the children to Messy Church unless they are booked into the School’s After 
School provision with Mrs Freeman. 
 
Our value this term is Thankfulness and we will be thinking about Harvest. We will be having a 
Ploughman’s-style tea and participating in some ‘messy’ activities! 
 
We would appreciate any contributions towards food and materials, £3 being a recommended donation. 
Please indicate via Parentpay, by Thursday 13th October, if you would like to attend, noting in the 
appropriate spaces how many children and adults will be coming in your group, and any dietary 
requirements/allergies. 
 
With warm regards 
 
Mrs Kerry 
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